## The Bishop's House, 23 Davenport Road, Coventry CV5 6PW

THE BISHOP OF COVENTRY
The Right Reverend Dr. Christopher Cocksworth

fax: (024) 7610 0535 email: bishop@bishop-coventry.org

telephone: (024) 7667 2244

26th March 2014

His Eminence the Cardinal Archbishop of Westminster Vaughan House, 46 Francis Street, London SW1P 1QN

Dear Cardinal Vincent,

I imagined that you would be inundated with letters and good wishes around the time of your being made a Cardinal of the Church, so I held back to allow life to settle a little. I hope that, in so doing, I have not left it too late to say how delighted we were in the Diocese of Coventry to hear of this great news and to say how much we appreciate your ministry in the land and beyond.

It is especially good to have a Cardinal Archbishop of Westminster with strong links to the West Midlands and an Archbishop of Canterbury with such a deep connection to Coventry. We give thanks for all that you both do for the cause of the gospel throughout the land and for its liberating implications for every dimension of human life.

Please know that you remain in our prayers.

With all good wishes Yours in Christ

& Chin topler